Victory Lodge 1725 Loses
Three Members in two weeks.
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June 27, 2019

Victory Lodge 1725 is sad to announce the recent passing of
three of our members: David Biles on June 12, and Vincent
“Vinnie” Aufiero and Ronald “0Ozzy” 0Osborne on June 26.

All of us would like to take some time today to remember and
reflect on our friends and their families.

We will post separate arrangements for these members as we
receive them.
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